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April 2021 

 

We are very excited to get the bar and kitchen back open from Monday 12th April 2021 – 

outside dining only in this initial lift of restrictions. 

Please see the below points on how we will operate -  

• The bar will be open from 8:00am – 6:00pm daily – please note these times are 

subject to change dependent on the weather. The kitchen will be serving food 

between 8:00am and 3:30pm. 

• Outside seating is limited to six people or two households – either by the lake or on 

the terrace. 

• We will continue to operate by table service only. Please take a seat and we will 

visit your table to take an order. Alcohol can be consumed without the need to 

order a substantial meal.  

• We are required to take down names and contact details of every 

member/customer before serving, to comply with government Track & Trace 

guidance. Alternatively, the NHS QR Code for Track & Trace will be available to 

scan. 

• To assist the staff, where possible, please ensure that your member card is topped 

up. We will also be accepting card and cash payments. 

• As previously, face coverings must be worn inside of the clubhouse. 

We will await with our fingers crossed for the Government’s confirmation that we will be 

able to reopen the bar and restaurant and allow inside seating from Monday 17th May 

2021.  

We look forward to seeing you all soon. 

 


